In Observance of Memorial Day

"\ The District Four Service Center
will be closed on Monday,

May 27, 2019. We will resume
normal business Hours on

Tuesday, May 28, 2019.
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In case of Emergency you can

Contact: Christopher Mendoza
@ 520-610-9107 or

Rhonda Whempner @
520-610-6714
D4 Security@
520-610-846



